
Notice of Public Hearing
Edinburg CUSD #4 Board of Education

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Board of Education of Edinburg Community Unit
School District No. 4, in the Counties of Christian and Sangamon, State of Illinois,
that a tentative budget for said School District for the fiscal year beginning July, 1,
2024, will be on file and conveniently available to public inspection at the Office of
the Superintendent, 100 E. Martin Street, Edinburg, Illinois from and after 12:00
noon on the 19th day of August 2024.

NOTICE IS FURTHER HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing on said budget will be
held at 5:50 PM on the 18th day of September 2024, at the Edinburg CUSD #4
Library.

Dated this 19th day of August, 2024.

Kerry Sims, Secretary
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